
Ravelston Park - Representation 007 
 

From: Nicola Benson <REDACTED>  
Sent: 12 April 2022 11:07 
To: Commercial Property <Commercial.Property@edinburgh.gov.uk> 
Subject: Transfer of Ravelston Park Pavilion and land to the ownership of Blackhall Community Trust 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 

 
I am a resident in the Blackhall area of Edinburgh. I am writing to express my view that I believe 
it would be extremely beneficial for the community if Ravelston Park Pavilion and land 
ownership is transferred to the Blackhall Community Trust.  
 
Thank you for taking the time to read this email. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Nicola Benson 

REDACTED 
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